
 

Arbor Crib Sheet 

To access Arbor, please use the link below. It is a good idea to save this to your 
favourites or your desktop, as it is a unique link to Carrington and you will not find it 
on Google. 

https://carrington-school.uk.arbor.sc/?/home-ui/index  

This will bring up the following: 

 

 

Click on the First time logging in link (or Forgot password – they effectively do the same). 

You will get this message. Type in the email that we have recorded at school (students 
should use their school email addresses). 

 

 

https://carrington-school.uk.arbor.sc/?/home-ui/index


 

 

This message will appear. Now go to your emails. There will be an email from 
Carrington School with the title Change your Arbor password. Open the email. 

 

 

 

Click on the link in the email 

 

You will get the following page. Follow the password rules shown. Then you will be 
set up to log in. 

 


